RADIO

STATION



October 10,1964

Mr. S.R. Morss

Route 3

Bradford Mass

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter confirming our equiptment test last Sunday.

You were listning to a composit transmitter which had been dragged up out of somebody's celler, circa 1930, and had been reconditioned by the station owner. Mr. Jerry Scanlon, who is also a consulting engineer.

The xmitter was working into a galvanized iorn tower 1/8 wavelength long.

Come see us.

Respectfully,

M.P. Buford

manager

Pine Bluff, Arkansas

P.O. BOX 201

E BLUFF

ARKANSAS